Canaan Conservation Commission

August 2, 2010

Attendees: Bill Chabot, Kate Brooks, Julie Thomason, Laura Monroe, Elizabeth Chabot

Nature Hut (TREC)

• The next work day is scheduled for September 11 at Aaron's house

Mrs Chalmer's property

• The Conservation commission received a nice Thank you letter from Mrs Chalmers for our help with the cost of the easement.

Canaan Street Lake- A celebration

• August 8th is the CSL celebration, from noon to 4:00. Bill and Elizabeth will help set up and will assist in the booth as needed.

McKee Property

Bill and Aaron to schedule a walk in the fall in order to fill out the 2010 LCHIP forms

Misc

• We need to review the CCC NH handbook and re-establish our 'charter'

Minutes

• We reviewed minutes from July. Bill moved to accept the minutes, Julie seconded the motion. All approved.

Bill moved to adjourn, Elizabeth seconded. All approved.

Next Meeting Monday September 13, 2010 7:00

To be held at the Meetinghouse